
Bovis Homes and Linden Homes are committed to
delivering a sustainable development at Oteley Gardens.
As part of this committment, the developers have
adopted a travel plan for the site to help the residents of
Oteley Gardens to use sustainable transport where
possible. 

Rodgers Leask, on behalf of the developers, are acting as
the travel plan coordinator for your estate. As a part of
this we will be producing regular newsletters providing
tips on sustainable travel and information on sustainable
travel events in and around Shrewsbury as well as
nationwide.

In this issue we highlight some important changes in the
highway code and an update to the local bus services.
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We have also been busy developing a
website for you as a one stop shop for
all your sustainable transport needs.
Check out 
www.tpc-rodgersleask.co.uk
for a range of helpful advice. Simply
scan this QR code to the right.
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HELPFUL LINKS
To finalise this newsletter, here are a selection

of helpful links that might make navigating

easier.

http://www.buschecker.com/app/UK/

https://www.cyclinguk.org/campaigning/views-

and-briefings/health-and-cycling

https://moovitapp.com/

Arriva Bus Service Update
In April 2022, Arriva Bus made a number
of changes to the bus routes in
Shrewsbury. For residents of Oteley
Gardens, the no. 8 service on Sutton Rd
(just opposite the site entrance) has been
replaced by the 17/17a service.

The 17/17a runs between Shrewsbury
Town Centre and Wellington and the
Princess Royal Hospital via Sutton Rd. The
bus will be hourly Mondays-Saturdays
with journey times of around 15 minutes
in to Shrewsbury town centre. 

Highway Code Changes
Great news everyone!

The highway code has been changed to encourage a
safer environment for non-car users.

The change in priority means that if you are a
motorist you need to be considerate of more
vulnerable road users such as pedestrians, cyclists
and horse riders. They aren't in an armoured metal
box so are more likely to be seriously injured.

Remember, give cyclists more space when
overtaking, look behind you when you open your car
door by using your opposite hand and let people
and bikes cross a road before you turn into a
junction. 

This will help everyone share the space fairly and
equitably.

To view the
new Highway
rules, simply
scan this QR
code
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To check out the full range of
service updates in
Shrewsbury scan this QR
code or visit arrivabus.co.uk.


